
 

 
November 18, 2024  

  
N O T I C E  

  
There will be a Virtual Meeting of the School Climate Subcommittee on Monday, November 25, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m., for the purpose of discussing school climate with students from CPS 
upper schools.  
 
Per the Rules of the School Committee, Subcommittee Meetings will be live-streamed on 
Cambridge Education Access TV (CEATV) Channel 26 as usual. The meeting will be recorded. 
 
There will be no public comment. 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

                                                                 Katherine Christo 
                                  Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 
 

c:    School Committee Members  
Superintendent  

      Administration  
  City Clerk  
  Principals  
  Family Liaisons  
  Student Representatives, CRLS  
 

  
Note: To provide student participants with a safe space to share their thoughts, there will be no 

public comment. Community members are encouraged to submit their feedback to the School 

Committee via email at schoolcom@cpsd.us. 

 
 
Posted on: 11/18/24 at 11:00 a.m. 


